
From December 16, 2024 thru December 20, 2024, the northbound lane of Edward Gary Street near the Performing Arts Center will be closed 
for crane operations.  Tra˜c is encouraged to travel northbound on Moon Street as an alternative.  The loading dock serving the Performing 
Arts Center will also be closed during this time.  


